

Officers

. JAMES M. DUBIN Chairman

February 2, 2009

ALAN R. MORSE, JD, PhD President and Chief Executive Officer

PAULINE RAIFF Chairman, Executive Committee

LAWRENCE E. GOLDSCHMIDT

Treasurer

MARC S. SOLOMON
Secretary

ELLIOT J. HAGLER Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer

BRUCE A. MASTALINSKI

Executive Vice President

Program Operations

CATHLEEN A. WIRTS Senior Vice President Corporate Development and External Affairs

Directors STEVEN E. BOXER SHELLEY ZACHARIA BRIER JAMES M. DUBIN CAROL T. FINLEY LAWRENCE E. GOLDSCHMIDT DAVID R. GREENBAUM NEIL S. JANOVIC THOMAS GRAHAM KAHN ANDREW H. MARKS SUSAN MENDIK ALAN R. MORSE, JD, PhD ROBERT B. OKUN PAULINE RAIFF JANE G. RITTMASTER BETH ROGERS BRUCE A. SILBERSTEIN MARC S. SOLOMON DAVID M. SULLIVAN, JR.

Past Chairmen
LAWRENCE E. GOLDSCHMIDT
ROBERT H. HAINES
JOSEPH S. MISHKIN
PAULINE RAIFF
EDWARD J. ROSENTHAL

Ms. Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graham:

On behalf of The Jewish Guild for the Blind and the children that we serve each year, thank you for the renewed two-year grant of \$20,000 from the Graham Family Foundation. This grant will support art and music programs for our children who are blind and visually impaired and attend the Elizabeth L. Newman Preschool and The Harriet and Robert Heilbrunn Guild School during 2009 and 2010.

The Guild's exceptional programs for children, which include nonmandated art and music therapy classes, are made possible through the generosity of foundations and individual support. Together we can ensure that The Guild continues to help blind or visually impaired children reach their full potential.

Thank you, once again, for your vote of confidence in our work and continued generosity to The Guild.

Sincerely,

Alan R. Morse, JD, PhD President and CEO

P.S. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift which was received on January 27, 2009. The Guild's Tax ID # is 13-1623854.